New Pay Plan Passes

April 30, 2008, the House passed HB2916 approving the new state Pay Plan, which has been sent to the
Governor for her signature. The provisions of the FY2009 Pay Plan are as follows:

e A 2.5% General Increase for classified employees and merit increase for unclassified employees;
e A longevity bonus, at $50 per year, for classified employees who are eligible; and

e Funding for the first of five years of market adjustments for classifications that are significantly behind
market.



